
 
 

 
Powerfully creating our lives through self-expression, compassionate connection, and purposeful learning 

 
 
February 1, 2015 
 
 
Dear IA Families, 
 
To assist us with staff projections and classroom needs for the 2015-2016 school year, 
please indicate if you intend to reenroll at Innovations Academy.   
 
Please return your completed form to the office by Friday, February 6, 
2015. 
 
 
____________________________________________________________
Student Name(s)                                                                          Grade(s) Fall 
   
____________________________________________________________ 
Parent(s) Name(s) 
 
 
__No, I will not be attending IA for the next school year. 
 
__Yes, I will be reenrolling at IA for the next school year.   
  
For returning families, electronic registration information will be emailed to you in 
late July.  All siblings new to IA for the 2015-2016 school year need to submit an online 
application at: http://www.innovationsacademy.org/admissions/application-form/ 
 
Please email donna@innovationsacademy.org if you have any questions. 
 
 
Comments: 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Thank you! 

http://www.innovationsacademy.org/admissions/application-form/
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